
CT/Western Mass. SIOR chapter holds summer meeting in
Branford
July 23, 2021 - Connecticut

Shown (from left) are: Art Ross, Mike Guidicelli, Stephen Press, Louis Silva, Rich Evans, Joe
DeMayo, Michelle Orr,
Evan Koransky, Diane Petra, Mark Duclos, John Jensen, John Reed, Joe Wrinn, Tom Pajolek, Carl
Russell,
Lindsay Patsch, Bryan Atherton, Guido Petra, Bob Carr, Nick Morizio, and David Brownell.
Shown (from left, kneeling) are: Bruce Wettenstein, Tom Hill, and Frank Hird.

Branford, CT Over 25 members, guests, and sponsors of the Connecticut/Western Massachusetts
Chapter of the Society of Industrial and Office Realtors recently met in person at the Pine Orchard
Yacht and Country Club. A regular member meeting was held, followed by cocktails and networking
overlooking the Thimble Islands, and ending with a relaxing dinner.  The attendees were delighted
to be gathering in person since the beginning of the pandemic; and all shared insights about the
market, their business, as well as personal stories coping with life during COVID-19.
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